
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 

Proclaiming the Word of God to our Children 

 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will start back up in mid-September for our children ages 4 through grade 2.  This 
ministry is offered during the Liturgy of the Word at 9:30a Mass on Sundays.  There is no registration necessary 
for the children to attend.  Prior to the First Reading, the presider will call the children forward to receive a 
blessing and then to go with the catechists to hear the Good News – through proclamation, explanation, and 
application of the Word of God. 
 
IMPORTANT: Catechists are needed for this ministry to continue.  Two catechists must be present for each 
Sunday CLW, Children Celebrate leaflets from Pflaum Publishing are supplied, and as a catechist you can choose 
the Sunday that works best for you.  If you’re interested in being a catechist or have a question, please contact 

Pam Fleming at pfleming@saintmatt.org.  Thank you!       
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